January 11, 2021

Courtney Avery, Administrator

lllinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson, Second Floor

Springfield, IL 62761

Re: Quincy Medical Group Hospiltal, Project #20-044
Dear Ms. Avery,

My name is Ryan Seeland, owner of Relax Quincy Spas in Quincy Mall. | am writing in support
of Quincy Medical Group Hospital. | understand that the Quincy Medical Group Hospital will
be patient-centered, physician-led and state-of-the-art, expanding access to the latest high-
quality healthcare services while reducing healthcare costs.

We moved to the Petco strip of Quincy Mall In the Spring of 2019, in part because Quincy
Medical Group had announced plans to retrofit the old Bergner’s space across the parking lot
from where we were interested In relocating. We're excited about the newest announcement
as well, the future addition of the QMG micro-hospital here in the Quincy Mall footprint.

The physicians, nurses and staff of QMG have cared for our families and community for
nearly 85 years. With more than 1,000 employees and 18 existing practice sites across three
states, QMG provides care where it’s needed most.

The proposed small-format hospital ensures we have the choice and care we need. |
encourage you to approve Quincy Medical Group Hospital, project #20-044.

Sincerely,

Ryan Seeland, Owner

Relax Quincy Spas

421 N. 32" Street, Quincy Mall
Quincy, lllinois 62301



